
A HILLWOODS DIGEST
HORIZONS

Dear Hillwoodians,
As the month of May draws to a close, it leaves
behind moments of pride, celebration, and well-
earned rest. The declaration of CBSE results
brought with it a sense of accomplishment, and
we applaud the hard work and dedication
shown by our students.
With the summer vacations having begun, I
hope each one of you is finding time to relax,
rejuvenate, and explore interests beyond the
classroom. May this break continue to be a time
of reflection, joy, and quiet growth.
Wishing you all a restful and enriching summer!

Warm regards,
Dr. Smita Laur
Principal

Message from the Principal
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“Tiny Hands, Big Steps

— Where Every Touch

Sparks a New

Discovery!”

Reminders

Holiday homework has been uploaded on the school
website and ERP.

Tiny Trailblazers 

FINGER DABBING

PULSE SORTING



“TOPPERS WHO INSPIRED US:
THE CLASS OF 2024–25”



Riddle Me This!

F O L L O W  U S  O N :

 https://www.hillwoodsschool.com/

 
https://www.instagram.com/hillwoodsgandhinagar/

https://www.facebook.com/share/1TdjXeHMZe/

The Mathematical Mystery Take away my first letter,
I still sound the same. Take away my last letter, I still
sound the same. Even take away my letter in the
middle, I will still sound the same. I am a five letter
word. What am I? 

Answer: Empty

https://www.hillwoodsschool.com/%20https:/www.instagram.com/hillwoodsgandhinagar/https:/www.facebook.com/share/1TdjXeHMZe/

